



Level: 3 MS

2026

Second Term English Test

Full Name :

class :

Steve Jobs

Steve Jobs was a well-known American businessman and creator. He was born on 19 February 1955 in San Francisco, in the United States. From a young age, he was interested in machines, computers, and new ideas.

He studied at Reed College in Portland, Oregon, but he did not finish his studies. Later, he worked in different jobs such as product design, media, and business. Steve Jobs was full of ideas and wanted to succeed.

In 1976, he helped create Apple Inc, one of the biggest technology businesses in the world. He became the chairman and CEO of the company and helped make famous products like the Macintosh, iPhone, and iPad. Because of his great work, he got the National Medal of Technology and Innovation in 1985.

In 2011, his total money was about 7 billion dollars. Unfortunately, Steve Jobs passed away on 5 October 2011 in Palo Alto, California, in the United States. Today, he is remembered as one of the most important people in the history of technology.



Reading Comprehension

Activity01: Read the text then write "True" or "False" next to the following statements (3pts)

1. Steve Jobs was born in New York
2. He attended Harvard University
3. He received the National Medal of Technology and Innovation

Activity02: Read the text again then answer the following questions(3pts)

1. Where was Steve Jobs born?

.....

2. Which university did Steve Jobs attend?

.....

3. Was Steve Jobs awarded the National Medal of Technology and Innovation during his lifetime?

.....

Activity03: A) Find in the text words that are closest in meaning to the following : (01pt)

Famous =

Invent =

B) Find in the text words that are opposite in meaning to the following(01pt)

Smallest ≠

Fortunately ≠

Mastery of Language

Activity01: Supply the punctuation and capital letters where necessary (02pts)

marie Curie was a french scientist she discovered radium

.....

Activity02: Put the verbs between brackets in the past continuous tense (04pts)

1/ In 1375, the great scholar Ibn Khaldoun (to write) his famous book “ Almukadimah” .

2/ The scientists (to study) the stars all night.

3/ Marie Curie (to get)samples from the test tubes for her experiment .

4/ Galileo and his students (to look) at the sky through telescopes .

Activity03: Turn the following sentence into negative and interrogative forms (02pts)

Affirmative	The students were doing a science experiment.
Negative	
Interrogative	

Written expression: Use the given ID card to write a short biography about the famous inventor Thomas Edison (04pts)

Full name: Thomas Edison
Nationality: American
Job: Inventor and businessman.
Date and place of birth: February 11th 1847 / Ohio, USA .
Invention: the first lamp
Date and place of death: October 18th, in the USA.

Correction

Steve Jobs

Steve Jobs was a well-known American businessman and creator. He was born on 19 February 1955 in San Francisco, in the United States. From a young age, he was interested in machines, computers, and new ideas.

He studied at Reed College in Portland, Oregon, but he did not finish his studies. Later, he worked in different jobs such as product design, media, and business. Steve Jobs was full of ideas and wanted to succeed.

In 1976, he helped create Apple Inc, one of the biggest technology businesses in the world. He became the chairman and CEO of the company and helped make famous products like the Macintosh, iPhone, and iPad. Because of his great work, he got the National Medal of Technology and Innovation in 1985.

In 2011, his total money was about 7 billion dollars. Unfortunately, Steve Jobs passed away on 5 October 2011 in Palo Alto, California, in the United States. Today, he is remembered as one of the most important people in the history of technology.



Reading Comprehension

Activity01: Read the text then write “True” or “False” next to the following statements (3pts)

1. Steve Jobs was born in New York **False**
2. He attended Harvard University **False**
3. He received the National Medal of Technology and Innovation **True**

Activity02: Read the text again then answer the following questions (3pts)

1. Where was Steve Jobs born?
He was born in San Francisco, in the United States.
2. Which university did Steve Jobs attend?
He attended Reed College.
3. Was Steve Jobs awarded the National Medal of Technology and Innovation during his life time.

Yes, he was.

Activity03: A) Find in the text words that are closest in meaning to the following : (01pt)

Famous = **Well-known** Invent = **Create**

B) Find in the text words that are opposite in meaning to the following (01pt)

Smallest ≠ **Biggest** Fortunately ≠ **Unfortunately**

Mastery of Language

Activity01: Supply the punctuation and capital letters where necessary (02pts)

marie Curie was a french scientist she discovered radium

Marie Curie was a French scientist, she discovered radium.

Activity02: Put the verbs between brackets in the past continuous tense (04pts)

1/ In 1375, the great scholar Ibn Khaldoun (to write) **was writing** his famous book “ Almukadimah” .

2/ The scientists (to study) **were studying** the stars all night.

3/ Marie Curie (to get) **was getting** samples from the test tubes for her experiment.

4/ Galileo and his students (to look) **were looking** at the sky through telescopes.

Activity03: Turn the following sentence into negative and interrogative forms (02pts)

Affirmative: The students were doing a science experiment.

Negative: **The students were not doing a science experiment.**

Interrogative: **Were the students doing a science experiment?**

Written expression: Use the given ID card to write a short biography about the famous inventor Thomas Edison (04pts)

Full name: Thomas Edison

Nationality: American

Job: Inventor and businessman.

Date and place of birth: February 11th 1847 / Ohio, USA .

Invention: the first lamp

Date and place of death: October 18th, in the USA.

BEST OF LUCK